
 

 

 Stroud Masters Christmas Meal 

We are pleased to announce that we will be returning 

to The Olive Tree this Christmas.  
 

• When - Thursday 12th December 

• Time 7.30pm 

 

Yet again we’ve managed to secure the whole of the 

restaurant’s first floor, so expect a great SMSC 

Christmas atmosphere.    

Once the restaurant confirms its Christmas menu we 

can advise on the cost for non-members.  The cost to 

members will be £12.  In the meantime, please let 

Richard, Mark, or Lorraine know if you’re interested so 

that we can gauge numbers (max 32).  
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